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Bio polymers represent one of the leading sectors 
for bio-based products and their expected growth 

is foreseen to be significant within the next years. 
Polyhydroxyalkanoates (PHAs), a class of optically active 
biodegradable polyesters, are accumulated by numerous 
bacteria, they are non-toxic and degrade to harmless 
products. PHAs are excellent bio compatible materials due 
to the lack of toxicity in contact with human tissue and 
blood. Development of new composite materials for bone 
tissue engineering is a constantly growing field of medicine. 
Therefore there is a continuous need in creating novel 
materials that can not only regenerate the defected tissue 
but also nourish it while the healing process progresses. 
Here we present a concept of 3D ceramic-polymer scaffolds 
prepared from one of the representatives of medium chain 
length polyhydroxyalkanoates, with possibility to use them 
in regeneration of hard tissue. Two different materials 
for bone tissue regeneration were prepared: a series of 
macroporous ceramic composites coated with modified 
as well as unmodified PHA polymer. We present their 
morphology along with physicochemical and biological 
characteristics.
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